
 

 
 
 

International Participation 
 
 
Report by: __PID Allan Hunt, Chairperson  
          

 

Date Report Sent: _May 19, 2024 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Essentially there is nothing new to report on. All of this year’s Conventions have been 
completed other than the MD19 Annual. 
 
Incoming DGs once they have a date and location for their Convention confirmed, please reach 
out to me with the name(s) of whom they would like to have as their International Guest. I have 
already heard from one. 
 
With respect to International Awards, we will be asking for those nominations to be submitted by 
the end of September. Again, incoming DGs please pay attention to this time schedule and 
make sure that you submit qualified candidates. 
 
The USA Canada Forum is coming up in Louisville Kentucky Sept 5-7, this is a great please to 
be if you cannot attend an International Convention. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
PID Allan 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


